
Dear Reporter:

Due to recent events, the oil and gas reporter training seminar scheduled for Bakersfield,
California on September 24 - 25, 2001, has been cancelled.  We regret any inconvenience this
may cause.  We will attempt to reschedule this training as soon as possible.  In the meantime,
you can find valuable information on reporting at http://www.mrm.mms.gov/ReportingServices/
Forms/Revised.htm.

If you have any questions, please call 1-800-525-0306 or 303-231-3301, or send an e-mail to
Reporter.Training@MMS.Gov.

Sincerely,

Robert F. Prael
Financial Services Manager


